
 
 
 
The following form was submitted via your website: Contact the City Council 
 
Name:: Alice 
 
Address:: Rico 
 
City:: __________ 
 
State:: CA 
 
Zip Code:: 94546 
 
Phone Number::  
 
Email Address:: _________@yahoo.com 
 
Please leave your comments and questions below:: Dear City Councilmembers,  
 
I am writing to voice my opposition to the Emeryville City Council's proposal to close the 
Emeryville Child Development Center. This biennial threat to balance the City budget on the 
back of the Center needs to stop. It causes a great deal of stress for the families and the staff at 
ECDC.  
 
ECDC has been an extraordinary child care center for decades. I consider myself very fortunate 
to have been able to utilize the Center as the employee of an Emeryville business. My child who 
attended from 2009 through 2013 entered elementary school exceptionally well prepared 
academically and socially. I applaud the excellent staff for their devotion to their work. 
 
For Emeryville families and schools, ECDC is an irreplaceable source of high quality child care 
and early childhood education. I urge you to find the resources to keep operating ECDC. 
 
Sincerely, Alice Rico (former President, Friends of ECDC) 
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